Terrace Bay Community Credit Union Limited

Credit Union Office will be located at the Shopping Centre (formerly Stuart's Electric). This move is for your convenience with extended office hours to serve you, the membership, and hereby invite you to SAVE and BORROW at your CREDIT UNION.

Non members are invited to drop in and investigate "The Credit Union Way".

Office Hours:-7-9.00 P.M. Monday & Thursday
9-11.00 A.M. Friday
TELEPHONE - 3833

HOCKEY CONTEST BEGINS

As in the past, the Knights of Columbus will be operating a hockey contest. This year, the contest will be run on the T.V. game of the week. Get your tickets now, you may be a lucky winner.

CURLING NEWS

The regular meeting of the Men's Curling Club will be held on Thursday, October 17th, in the Curling Club Lounge at 7:00 P.M.

All curlers and potential curlers are urged to attend.

COMMUNITY CHURCH NEWS

Received into the membership of the Community Church by affiliation and letter of transfer last Sunday were the following people: Mrs. J. Mikus, Robert Hales, Mr. and Mrs. Ken Kitchen, Mrs. D.J. Ollen-Bittle, Dr. and Mrs. R. Uzikanin, Mrs. June Linton, Mr. and Mrs. McMicking, and Mr. and Mrs. G. Dorland.

BOY SCOUTS CHRISTMAS CARD SALES

Within a day or so, the local Boy Scouts will start to call on residents of Terrace Bay for their annual sale of Christman Cards.

As in former years, there is an excellent variety of cards to choose from, and we are sure they will have the type you desire.

CAR /WASH

SATURDAY, October 12th from 10.00 A.M. to 4.00 P:M. at ISLAND VIEW SERVICE \$1.00 per car

Tickets will be sold in advance via house to house canvass. For cars washed at home phone 3339.

Sponsored by TERRACE BAY TEEN TOWN

The sale of Christman Cards is the major means of raising funds to operate the Scout and Cub Summer Camp at White Sands Lake each year.

We sincerely hope that we may serve you, and that by your purchase of Christmas Cards, you will help the Group Committee raise the funds necessary to maintain the operation of the Boy Scout Camp.

JUNIOR ART CLASSES

Young people are reminded that the Junior Art Classes commence next week. If you have not already registered, do so now, by contacting the Instructor or the Recreation Office.

Classes are divided into two groups:
8 to 10 years - Every Wednesday and Friday for

4 weeks, from 4 - 6 p.m. in the Large Room.

Instructress - Mrs. S. Gaulin.

11 to 16 years - Every Wednesday and Friday
for 4 weeks, from 4 - 6 p.m. in the Old Curling
Lounge. Instructess - Mrs. M. Middaugh.

BOTH COURSES START NEXT WEDNESDAY. The fee of \$3.00 is payable at the opening session and cover all materials and supplies.

BE SURE YOU REGISTER 11

LET'S PLAY BADMINTON

A new season has begun for Badminton players and oldtimers and newcomers are urged to get out to enjoy the fun. Playing schedule this year is:- TUESDAYS - 8:15 to 10:30,
WEDNESDAYS - 8:30 to 10:30.

Don't wait! Join the gang now.

